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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Henderson County settles with Kanuga Conferences on property 
tax appeal 
HC-2022-6 
Hendersonville, NC – April 12, 2022 
 
 
Henderson County’s Tax Department announces that a settlement has been reached in the Kanuga 
Conferences, Inc. property tax discovery.  The Assessor feels that this settlement is fair to both the 
taxpayers of Henderson County and Kanuga Conferences.  Further, the settlement accurately 
reflects the legal requirements governing Kanuga’s exempt and nonexempt use of the property 
and saves both parties the time and cost associated with the appeals process.  
 
The Tax Department wishes to thank Kanuga’s efforts to resolve this matter and appreciates the 
efforts made by our County staff and Board of Equalization & Review. 
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